Positive audit report for Pawnee City

(KLZA)-- During the February 13th meeting of the Pawnee City Council Julie Bauman, CPA, presented the 2017-18 city audit.

Bauman gave the city, an "unqualified" opinion which is the best you can receive.

Bauman also discussed options for the Pawnee City General Fund to pay back funds borrowed from the Utility Fund in October 2017. The recommendation as to wait for now to pay the funds back after they start budgeting for the next fiscal year.

City Clerk Tammy Curtis says the City actually has the funds to pay the \$100,000 back. It is currently built into the equity section.

The City will begin their budget workshops in June and July.

Many Signals Communications